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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
It has been lovely to welcome everyone back after the Christmas holidays and on behalf of 
all at St. Mary's School may I wish you all a very Happy New Year. Let us hope 2022 brings 
health, happiness and many special memories for us all. 
 
Deacon John, Our Chair of Governors, shares with us the following; 
 
As we begin a new year I would like to share this prayer.  
 

Bless us as we begin this year and help us in all that we do. 

Let your Holy Spirit give us light and lead us to you through 

Jesus Christ our Lord. 

Amen 

 

The children have been keen to return, share their stories and get back into their busy school 
routines. It is lovely to see them looking smart and to welcome pupils back in our new 
School Uniform too!!  
 
We are now within the transitional period. All pupils are welcome to move to the new 
uniform from now and will be required to wear the new uniform from September 2022. Our 
uniform suppliers will continue to offer 'pop up shops' within school and, as ever should 
you require any support, advice or have any questions  do please get in touch. 

 
Covid- 19 
 

I issued a letter on Wednesday 5th of January which contains important information in 
regard to the Self Isolation periods. A copy of this can also be found on our school website. 
 
Please inform us at school if your child(ren) or any household member tests positive for 
Covid- 19 and we can provide advice. 

‘Happy are those who hear the word of God 
and keep it’ Luke 11:28 
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Extra-Curricular Clubs 
 
All Extra Curricular clubs resume next week (w/c 10.1.22) and texts have been issued to 
inform families if places have been allocated. Numbers are restricted and we have had very 
high demand. Waiting lists will be kept for those who have not secured places. We ask if 
your child has a place they commit to attending every week. Failure to attend will mean the 
place is offered to another pupil. 
 
 

Friends of St Mary's - FOSM 
 
The AGM that had been arranged on the 13th January 2022 at 3.15 p.m. has been postponed. 
Once we have a new date we will share this on our newsletter and text system. 

 
Big School Adventures  
Big School Adventures take place 1.15 – 3.15 pm each week. Places are strictly limited and 
must be booked in advance. 

 
Dates for your diary: 
 
13.1.21- Non Uniform day £1.00 to School Funds 

Celebrations Awards 

 
 
 

At St. Mary’s School we 

“Live our lives as Jesus taught us,  

Work hard together to achieve our best,  

Respect each other and the world around us, 

Have fun and enjoy learning!” 

 Achievement Award 

Winner 

‘EAT’ Award Winner 

Explore, Active, Think 

creatively 

Welfare Award 

Winner 

Class 1 Amelia Patel William Barton Keon Bruney 

Class 2 Joey Farley Nabila Malek Freddie Reid 

Class 3 Jake Skeffington Alythia McKeever Ella Mullarkey 

Class 4 Jaiden Connell Jessica Eland Henry Stevens 


